
SET 33 ZIRCONIA DIAMONDS

The 33 ZIRCONIA DIAMONDS 
stand for the 33 aspects of God. They 
support the user in his transformation 
to life as a Divine human being.
They strengthen him in his existence, 
and help to ground his Divinity. Thus, 
he will be guided back to his own lu-
minosity and enabled to bring it into 
his existence. 
 

The 33 ZIRCONIA DIAMONDS can be 
applied in versatile ways; they have 
an almost endless potential. Our 
consultants will be happy to assist 
you.

The BASKET FLOWER OF LIFE must be 
ordered seperately. 

ELYMARA crystals illuminate the 
individual light-essences of every 
person. The effects of these light 
crystals are versatile therefore we 
recommend to test the optimal pro-
duct individually. Our consultants 
will be happy to assist you.

TECHNICAL DETAILS
Material: Zirconia (diamond imitation)
Size: 5 x 5 mm

FOSTAC
®

The Energy Experience


